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4.  The following are responses to questions received from potential bidders: 
 

 Question No. 1:  Due to the restricted site conditions there may not be 
 adequate space for Auger cast piles thus could spread footers be utilized in their 
 place which our sub-contractor has done in a similar circumstance on a previous 
 FDOT project. 
 
 Response No. 1:  Yes. Design and detailing of the precast concrete wall panels 
 and proposed foundation will need to be provided by the sub-contractor for 
 approval prior to installation at no additional cost to the County. For further details 
 and information see Technical Provision 534 included in Addendum #2. 
 
 Question No. 2:  Due to the restricted site conditions there may not be adequate 
 space for Auger cast piles thus could FDOT Index NO. 5250 wall design be 
 utilized?  
 
 Response No. 2:  Yes. Design and detailing of the precast concrete wall panels 
 and proposed foundation will need to be provided by the sub-contractor for 
 approval prior to installation at no additional cost to the County. For further 
 details and information see Technical Provision 534 included in Addendum #2. 
 
 Question No. 3:  Can you please provide the detail of the specified wall column 
 footer? 
 
 Response No. 3:  The intent of the construction documents is for the 
 contractor and the wall fabricator/supplier to provide the design and detailing of the 
 proposed wall foundations at no additional cost to the County. For further details 
 and information see Technical Provision 534 included in Addendum #2.  
 
 Question No. 4:  Can you please provide a more detailed plan view of the wall 
 panel? 
  
 Response No. 4:  The intent of the construction documents is for the 
 contractor and the wall fabricator/supplier to provide the design and detailing of the 
 proposed wall panels at no additional cost to the County. For further details and 
 information see Technical Provision 534. The look of the panels shall be approved 
 by the County. 
 
 Question No. 5:  Can you please provide the gallon size of the Viburnum that will 
 be required to replace the existing? 
 
 Response No. 5:  The existing Viburnum, if damaged or removed,  should be  
 replaced in-kind. Replacing these “in-kind” would be a 30 gallon Viburnum.  These 
 should be adequate for a 5 ft. height and 3 ft. spread. 
 
 



Y15-778-CH Page 3 of 3 
Addendum #2 
June 23, 2015 

5. All other terms and conditions of the IFB remain the same. 
 
 
6. The Proposer shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum by completing the 

applicable section in the solicitation or by completion of the acknowledgement 
information on the addendum. Either form of acknowledgement must be 
completed and returned not later than the date and time for receipt of the 
proposal. 
Receipt acknowledged by: 

 
_______________________________   _______________________  
Authorized Signature     Date Signed 

 
______________________________________  
Title 
______________________________________  
Name of Firm 
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